FCLCESS

24™ August 2011

Dear Sir/Madam

Re:- PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT — R121M RN302 ONS50 RS56

I have previously contacted you regarding my objections to the earlier proposed
development sites of:-

e Land off Castle Green Lane

e Behind Rowan Tree Crescent

e QOak Tree Road

I ' would like to inform you again that [ object to these new proposals for development
as this seems to be worse than the first proposal.

In the new proposals there are more houses, thus the reasons I gave for not building in
these areas to begin with will be greatly magnified e.g.

Higher risk of flooding

More landscape harmed

Even more traffic

Plus more ( please refer to my first letter)

In my first letter I state and back up genuine reasons why this building proposal
should not go ahead.

Building on this land will definitely be the wrong thing to do. So do the right thing
and DO NOT BUILD.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Blackstone (Mrs)



